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Listening Session with Rep. Mike Yin, Rep. Karlee Provenza, WDP 
Chair Lucas Fralick, and WDP Vice Chair Lindsey Hanlon 

 
Casper, WY -- Natrona County Democrats have made it a priority to be visible in our 
community. It is important to know the challenges in our community by hearing 
directly from each other on important issues. State leaders share this view and are 
coming to Casper to hear from us. 
 
On August 19, state leaders will host a Community Listening Session in Casper. 
Hosted in partnership with Natrona County Democrats, the event will feature State 
Representatives Mike Yin and Karlee Provenza, as well as Wyoming Democratic Party 
Chair Lucas Fralick and Vice Chair Lindsey Hanlon. The event will serve as an 
opportunity for state leaders to respond directly to the concerns of local residents. 
 
Rep. Yin noted the importance of this gathering: 
 

“This is a chance for your voice to be heard — and for state leaders to listen… 
No speeches — just honest conversations. Let’s put in the hard work to find 
solutions together.” 

 
This event is open to all. All attendees are encouraged to be respectful. 
 
For more details, please visit the Updates section of our website:   
https://natrona.wyodems.net/updates/ ​  
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